From: Stephen Renshaw_
Sent: 23 August 2015 QOo:

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/3593/P

I would like to raise an objection to this development of a basement cinema and rear lightwell on the
grounds of an increased likelihood of additional ground movement and associated issues to the
neighbouring properties close by which are already suffering from cracks and movement caused by the
shifting water and sub clay.

Thank you

Stephen Renshaw

22 Denning Road NW31SU



